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Dear Fellow Students! My name is Gustav Halldin, I am 22 years old, and I hereby 

announce my candidature as the deputy student representative in the Faculty 

Board. I am currently enrolled in my first year of my master's degree in Business 

Administration and completed my Bachelors in Business administration here at NMBU in June. The 

last year has been a challenge for all of us, and I want to fight for a better psychosocial environment. 

During my three years here at NMBU, I have had the opportunity to engage myself in the student 

democracy, and I have come to know it rather well. As some of you might remember, I ran my 

candidature as the leader of Arbeidsutvalget this spring. I am currently class representative, I was 

recently elected as the new leader of NMBU Case Club and I have in the last year been the deputy 

student rep in the Faculty Board. 

 

I have a desire that others will recognize NMBU as the sustainability-university with students able to 

solve the challenges of the future. For us to accomplish this, we have to work together with increased 

student engagement, communication, as well as focusing on continuously improving. If you have any 

questions regarding my candidature or inquiries about daily life as a student for the coming 

semesters, do not hesitate to reach out to me – I am always available. Let us together make the 

coming times as normal as possible. Take care of those around you, and yourself, in these stressful 

times. 

 

Best regards, Gustav 


